HANSON ORERATING COMPANY, INC.

P.O BOX 1515 ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO 88202-1515 PHONE AC 505-622-7330

October 28, 1991

Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Dept.
0il Conservation Division

Artesia District Office

P. O. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88211

Attn: Mike Williams
OCD District II Supervisor

Re: Response to your letter dtd
05/02/91 on TA wells.

Dear Mr. Williams:

Hanson Operating will recomplete Hanson Federal Battery #2, wells #8
and #17, within the next three (3) months. Sundry notices are being
filed at this time, copies attached, which show the particulars on
the procedures to be followed.

Regarding the Hitchcock A Federal #6, Hanson Operating is in the
process of contacting its partners, and we are waiting on their

receommendations. Withing three (3) months, we will have plans
finalized on this well.

Sincerely yours,

HANSCIN OPERATING COMPANY, INC.

oo Sty ecy.

Brenda R. Godfrey
Production Analyst

Encl



